City oF GEARHART

698 PACIFIC WAY e P.O.BOX2510 ¢ GEARHART, OREGON 97138
(503) 738-5501 e (503) FAX 738-9385

December 31, 2019

PUBLIC NOTICE

The regularly scheduled meeting of the Gearhart Planning Commission for
Thursday, January 9, 2020 is cancelled. The next Commission meeting will
be Thursday, February 13, 2020 @ 6:00 pm, Gearhart City Hall, 698 Pacific
Way, Gearhart, Oregon.

Cheryl A. Lund
Planning Commission Secretary

City of Gearhart




